BUSHEY HEATH PRIMARY SCHOOL



Respect, Encourage and Achieve

Email address: admin@busheyheathjm.herts.sch.uk
Website: www.busheyheathjm.herts.sch.uk



NEWSLETTER 2 December 2014

Dear Parents

We held a very successful Christmas Fair on Saturday and we raised approximately £1500. Well done everyone. A great big thank you to the Friends of School committee and everyone else who helped out and made the day go so well. It was good to see so many old pupils return to the school. The Juniors had a great time watching the pantomime Cinderella at Radlett theatre on Monday. A big thank you to the Friends for providing the coaches.

On behalf of all the staff I would like to wish all of you a very happy Christmas and a prosperous New Year.

The Infant, Reception and Nursery productions were well attended and the performances were both excellent. My thanks to all the staff and pupils who worked so hard to make the performances so successful. Thank you also for the many positive comments we received.

The school choir has performed at Heath House and Costco. They have also performed for the parents. A big thank you to Mrs Wilson for all her hard work.

LAST DAY OF TERM

Please remember school closes at 2.00pm on Friday.

We start back at school on Wednesday 7 January at the normal time.

CLOSURE FOR BAD WEATHER

In the event of severe weather, please check the following radio stations for school closure information:

Three Counties Radio 103.8FM/92.1FM/90.4FM/630MW/1161MW Heart 96.6FM Watford's Vibe 107.6FM

We also post a message on the following:

Hertfordshire County Council website

www.hertsdirect.org/services/edlearn/schlife/schoolclose/

Parent Hotline

08447 70 75 76 ID: 72127

School Website

www.busheyheathjm.herts.sch.uk

We will also email you if you normally receive email correspondence from us.

NUT ALLERGY

Please can I remind parents that we have banned nut products in school, this includes peanut butter and Nutella. We have a number of pupils who are allergic to nuts and some are even affected by the smell.

PRIMARY APPLICATIONS

Application process opened on 10 November and ends on the 15 January 2015.

POST BOX OUTSIDE THE OFFICE

To save parents time waiting at the office window to hand in letters or payments we have installed a post box for parents. Please make sure any monies are sealed in an envelope with child's name, class and the reason for payment. If you pay by cash a receipt / change will be sent home.

DIARY DATES FOR THE AUTUMN TERM 2014 & SPRING TERM 2015

18 December Christmas Lunch

19 December Last day of term school ends 2.00pm22 January Mayoress and Mayor visiting school

5 February Governors meeting 7.00pm

12 February Attendance officer visit to school

14 – 22 February Half Term3 March Book Fair

March 26 Governors Meeting 7.00pm

AUTUMN TERM 2014

Begins normal time on Wednesday 3 September Ends Friday 19 December Half term Monday 27 October – Friday 31 October

SPRING TERM 2015

Begins normal time on Wednesday 7 January Ends Thursday 2 April Half term Monday 16 February – Friday 20 February

SUMMER TERM 2015

Begins normal time on Tuesday 21 April Ends Wednesday 22 July Half term Monday 25 May – Monday 1 June inclusive